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All Ships’ Owners/Ships’ Operators/Managers of St Vincent and The Grenadines ships are 
hereby advised of the annexed Resolution MEPC.226 (64), adopted on 5th October, 2012 
designating the Saba Bank as a particularly sensitive area. 

Ships of 300 GT and above are restricted from this area. St Vincent and The Grenadines’ 
ocean-going ships of 300 GT and above are not allowed, under any circumstances, to enter or 
pass through the Saba Bank Area. 

On 1st June 2013, the Saba Bank area became a Particular Sensitive Sea Area (PSSA), as 
well as an Area To Be Avoided (ATBA).  Subsequently, this area is closed for all ships of 300 
GT and above. 
 
Defiance of this circular will result in financial implications/charges being imposed by the Dutch 
Caribbean Coast Guard.  
 
Annex to this circular: 
 
IMO Resolution MEPC.226 (64) 
 
































